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USB on the side of the workers of Monaco on February 7

Nazionale, 05/02/2019

USB Italy express full solidarity and is on the side of the workers of the "Union des Syndicats

de Monaco" who have called a general strike on Thursday, February 7. 

The workers are fighting for a minimum wage in in accordance with the law established by

ministerial decree, upgrading of all salary grids,

recognizing the fair value to the creation of wealth by employees. 

They fight for right  contracts with an obligation to give reasons for dismissal

restrictions on night and Sunday work, respect for decent wages.

Workers also demand a substantial increase in pensions, increasing the social security

contribution of the employer,

social security benefits, family allowances and other benefits.

International solidarity has been and is an indispensable practice for USB against the attacks

on workers' rights.

Together we fight together we  win 

USB international department
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